
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Slight change in GCSE and A Level Results Day arrangements 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Students 

 

The JCQ (Joint Council for Qualifications) have released an update to schools advising the times from which 

they can release results from on both A Level results day (10th August) and GCSE results day (12th August). They 

have now given direction to all schools that results can only be released from 8:30am, not 8:00am as previously 

stated in our letters.  

Therefore, please note that school site will now be open from 8:30am not 8:00am for both A Level and GCSE 

Results Days Augusts 2021.  Also as a reminder to students coming into school, please can you ensure that 

face masks are worn when in the school building. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr T Bradley 

Director of Sixth Form 

 

 

 

 

 


